
 

 

            Queen’s Valley School 
Parental Circular – Classes VII & VIII  

QVS/2019-20/CC-7                                                                                                          Friday, 26th April, 2019 
 
Dear Parents  

 
The school, in collaboration with BEHES, an organization functioning with the aim to promote effective 
communication and public speaking among students, is organising workshop sessions cumulatively 
titled‘Vivaad Debate Club’, for students of classes VII-VIII. Please note the following details in this regard: 

• Vivaad Debate Club is a year long course consisting of 24 sessions to trains students in basic 

argumentation, debate structure, convincing manner and content.  

• The classes will begin in the month of July and will be conducted on Wednesdays for an hour each. All 

sessions will be held within the school premises during school hours only.  

• The sessions will be followed by a mock tournament for 2 days. 

• The last date to confirm the participation and submit the consent is 8th May 2019. 

•  ‘Vivaad Debate Club’ is an endeavour on the part of the school to provide a unique learning 

experience to the students. Students’ participation is only suggestive, not mandatory. 

 

 
CONSENT SLIP 

 
 
I ___________________ parent of _____________________ of class _______ of Queen’s Valley School allow  
 
 my ward to participate in Vivaad   Debate Club sessions organized by the school in collaboration with BEHES.  
 
 
Parent’s Signature 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


